
 
 
 

 
MEETING NOTICE 

 

FOSS PARK NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING 
 
The City of Melrose will be conducting a virtual meeting to discuss the changes occurring at 
Foss Park with the surrounding neighborhood. 
 
This virtual neighborhood forum will be held online on Monday, December 20th at 6:30 PM. 
The link to join the meeting can be found at www.cityofmelrose.org/remote-meetings  
 
We hope you are able to attend this meeting. We have received input from residents of the 
neighborhood regarding the newly paved pickleball courts, and we are interested in 
gathering feedback from the neighborhood at large about this and other elements of the park 
and playground. 
 
If you have any questions in advance of the meeting, please contact the Melrose Parks 
Department at 781-979-4169. We hope you will be able to join us. 
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